
June 2024 

Dear Parents,  
 
In order to help facilitate the excellent education your child receives at our 
school, we are asking for help from you, our ever-supportive parents. The 
following is a list of supplies that your student will need next year in the 5th 
grade. 
 
We ask that you do the best you can to provide your child with the following 
materials:  
 
Items for Classroom Use: 

• Earbuds 
• #2 Pencils 
• Mini Pencil Sharpener 
• Colored Pencils 
• Crayons 
• 2 Spiral Notebooks 
• 2Pocket Folders 
• Colored Felt Tip Pens 
• 2 White Board Markers (black) 
• Highlighters 

 
It is not mandatory that you donate these items. If you are unable to provide 
any of these supplies, they will be provided for your child. 
 
However, in these difficult budget times, if you are able to donate more than the 
above, it would be truly appreciated. 😊😊 
 
As always, the staff at Fletcher Hills thanks you for your help and support. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us at the school if you have any questions. 
 
We will see you when school starts on August 8, 2024! 
 
Sincerely, The Fifth Grade Team 


